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Cornell Sctool Distnict

11 S. 4th Street  P.O. Box 517
Cornell, Wisconsin 54732
(715) 239-6463  Fax: (715) 239-6587
Cornell Elementary — A National Blue Ribbon School

December 6, 2023

This letter is to correct the errors in DPI’s WISEdash snapshot of the Cornell School District’s
October 1 child count.

DPI’s WISEdash snapshot shows a count of 76 students on the October 1 Child Count for the
2023-24 school year. The correct WISEdash October 1 Child count number should be 77.

A student was missed as an error in the portal. All data at the district level and portal was correct.
Still, an error in the portal system did not allow a student’s IEP to communicate to Infinite
Campus and, therefore, did not allow this student to be counted.

With no action from the district, the error has been corrected, and all systems are communicating
as they should at this time

- Schley, Superintendent
Cornell School District
pmschley(@cornell.k12.wi.us
715-861-6970




